Newton Elementary PTA meeting minutes May 7,2025

Welcome and called to order at 3:28 PM by Kerri Leonard

Approval of last month's Secretary minutes approved by Shannon and Lindsey

Treasurer's Report And Approval of last month approved by Shannon and Robin

Treasurer's Report:

- Check made for Ms. G for her drone fee of \$360.50.
- Ms. Olson got a check
- First grade still has \$357 left.
- Kindergarten has \$48.67 left
- Second grade has \$130.00 left
- \$23.32 was spent for otter pops for field day.
- 5th grade spent 179.36 for graduation
- \$400.00 was are budget for muffin in the morning and we spent \$459.75
- Lauren and Robin approved are muffins in the morning for going over budget
- Budget for are glow dance was \$800 and we spent 595.66
- Spent 130.00 for roses on fine art night
- Made 231.42 on rose sales for fine art night
- Fine art made \$737.00 on the cookie food truck and they donated 20%
- Made \$140.00 on our dinner night out at Texas Roadhouse
- Made \$683.00 on Mcdonalds dinner night out
- Sency fundraiser made \$675.00

Committee report:

- Everyone agreed that cookies were way better for 4th and 5th grade dance
- White hats were a great idea for the 4th and 5th grade dance.
- Decorate night before for 5th grade and Kinder promotion
- If you want to volunteer at school for any events you need a ccsd badge
- Approve to switch garden fun to extra math. PTA agrees good idea

President's report:

- Robin is doing PTA voting for next year 2025-2026
- Elections: Gina Toper for president. Robin Anderson for Secretary. Rebecca Hickey for Secretary. Can have up to 6 vice presidents and we have Laura turner- Moss, JR Moss, Jennifer Troutman, Shannon Johnick, and Keyanna Baggett

Board approved switching current account signers to newly elected current board members.

Principal report:

- SOT came out with a survey to take
- Get calendar ahead of time or maybe monthly of PTA events
- Not giving up on music, still trying to find funding for it.

Looking ahead:

- Looking at the PTA meeting for next school year. Maybe after school
- May 16 passing out yearbooks. Still have 100 left if any kids want them to buy

The meeting was adjourned at 4:26 PM by Kerri Leonard. Next Meeting will be Sometime in August

Meeting minutes approved on 8/14/25.

Rebecca Hickey

08/14/2025

Date

Newton PTA Secretary

Rebecco Hicker